
 All Brains Belong VT 
 Neuroinclusive Healthcare & Community 

 Dear Primary Care Clinician, 

 Your patient has accessed this document through  “Improving Healthcare for Autistic & ADHD 
 Adults,  ” a project created by All Brains Belong VT and sponsored by the Organization for Autism 
 Research  and by the Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) of the U.S. Department 
 of Health and Human Services (HHS) under the Autism Intervention Research Network on Physical 
 Health (AIR‐P) grant  . 

 This educational project consists of multiple sets of resources for patients and primary care clinicians 
 related to the  constellation of related neuroimmune conditions commonly experienced by 
 autistic and/or ADHD adults  . This content merges available evidence-based practice and patient 
 focus group input. The clinician guide was peer-reviewed by a group of primary care physicians. 

 Your patient is not under our medical care.  The purpose of the patient education component of 
 this project is to empower patients to discuss this information with you as their primary care clinician. 

 For evidence-based information created for healthcare professionals, please visit 
 https://allbrainsbelong.org/clinician-resourc  es  or use the QR code below. 

 Sincerely, 

 Melissa Houser, M.D. 
 Executive Director, All Brains Belong VT 

http://allbrainsbelong.org/clinician-resources

